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 22 February 2017 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

                    I am pleased to advise you that we will be starting a Dance Club 

for Years 3 & 4 after school on Thursday’s between 3.15pm-4.15pm. The club 

will start on Thursday 2 March and run until the end of this term. This club is 

being run by an external provider therefore please ensure that you collect 

your child on time.  

 

Numbers are limited to 25 places and if we have a greater demand than 

capacity allows then names will be drawn by lottery.  

 

If you would like your child to take part, please complete and return the 

permission slip below by 9am on Monday 27 February. You will be notified via 

text later that day if you child has secured a place. If you do not hear 

anything then unfortunately on this occasion you child has been unsuccessful. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr D Hunwick 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child___________________________ to attend 

the after school Dance Club after school on Thursday’s 3.15-4.15pm.  

 

Parent signature__________________________ 
 
 

(Please return to the Office by Monday 27 February) 
 

 
 


